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PENSHURST C.E. 

PRIMARY SCHOOL

THIS WEEK’S NEWS
Dear Parents,

Welcome to Term 6 – which is already well under

way. This newsletter is a slightly shorter version as

our pupils in Oak Class are away at their residential

and we will be awarding our Stars of the Week

certificates to pupils in Monday’s Collective Worship.

This term is a busy one with so many things going

on. We have already had an afternoon of Tag

Rugby for our pupils in Years 3-6. Pupils from Years

5 and 6 have also attended a ‘debating session’ at

Sevenoaks School and this week we attended a

local schools Cross Country Event. Our Year 5 and

6 pupils are away at their residential which I am sure

is providing some memory making opportunities.

The Penshurst Fete took place last Sunday; many

thanks to the PTA for their hard work. I hope if you

went along you got to see the school banner that

Penshurst Knit and Natter have made – it is

amazing and I am very grateful to them.

There is so much more to come this month – key

dates and times can be found on the school

website.

Kind regards,

Sue Elliott, Headteacher. 

Term 6    Week 2

Thursday 13th June 2024

STARS 
OF THE WEEK

Stars for week 1 

Maple Class: Teddy for his hard 

work and for being on ‘gold’ all 

week. 

Elm Class : Year 1 :Harrison for his 

effort and determination with his 

independent writing.

Year 2: Poppy trying hard at 

swimming and showing improved 

confidence with it.

Beech Class : Year 3: Barney: for 

working hard in Geography. 

Year 4: Luca for great computing 

work and helping others out. 

Oak Class: Year 5 : Chloe for great 

debating.

Year 6: Oscar for great shape work 

in maths. 

Going for Gold
Maple Class: Theo Inara Amelia Njal

Teddy 

Elm Class: Nate, Poppy, Harrison, 

Annabelle, Lina, Fergus, Sofia, Annie, 

Isabella 

Beech Class: Luca, Barney, Leo, 

Sammy, Chelsea, Willow, Taylor, Tilly, 

Layla 

Oak Class: Chloe, Harriet, Raphael, 

Tadhg, Oscar, Martha, Aubyn
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Key Stage 2 Tag Rugby 

Cross Country Competition
Our pupils had a great time at the recent Edenbridge

and District Sports Association Cross Country 

Competition. They demonstrated great 

sportsmanship and encouraged each other to keep 

going even when they found it tough.  I am very 

proud of their fantastic attitude. Many of the parents 

attending took time to let me know how the children 

clearly demonstrated the school’s vision and values. 

Well done to them all for being such great 

ambassadors for the school. 

School Banner created by 

Penshurst Knit and Natter  

Penshurst Village Fete
Many thanks to the PTA for supporting  the 

Penshurst Village Fete last Sunday. Thanks also to 

Martha in Year 6 pupil and Sadie an ex-pupil for their 

great bracelet making – they donated all the money 

they raised to the PTA.


